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Excellency,

PERMANENT MIissION OF GHANA
TO THE UNITED NATIONS

19 EAST 47TH STREET
New York, N.Y. 10017

TeL, 212-832-1302

16t September, 2021

I have the honour to refer to the Voluntary National Reviews (VNRs) scheduled to
be conducted at the 2022 High-level Political Forum on sustainable development under
the auspices of the Economic and Social Council and hereby convey Ghana'’s interest in

presenting its VNR during that meeting.

Ghana attaches great importance to the implementation of the 2030 Agenda and
looks forward to be given a second opportunity to share its experiences, including

successes, challenges and lessons learned.

I will be grateful if receipt of this letter would be acknowledged.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

H.E. COLLEN VIXEN KELAPILE
PRESIDENT OF THE ECONOMIC AND SOCIAL COUNCIL
UNITED NATIONS HEADQUARTERS

NEW YORK

HAROLD A
AMBASSADOR AND PERMANENT
REPRESENTATIVE
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